
SALLIE ALCORN
Houston City Council Member

At-Large, Position 5

Telephone: (832) 393-3017  · 900 Bagby, First Floor · Houston, TX 77002 · atlarge5@houstontx.gov

April 20, 2022

The Honorable Sheila Jackson Lee
United States House of Representatives
 2426 Rayburn HOB
 Washington, DC 20515

Re: FY2023 Community Project Funding

Dear Representative Jackson Lee,

I am pleased to write this letter in support of Council Member Tarsha Jackson’s application for Congressio-
nal FY 2023 Community Project Funds.  

The projects listed in Council Member Jackson’s application will impact neighborhoods that have suffered 
historic neglect and are experiencing the effects of deteriorating infrastructure. Many residents in these 
communities have faced repeated flooding and require improvements to their overburdened urban drainage 
systems. Others have encountered sewage backups due to inadequate wastewater capacity.  

With the support of these Community Project Funds, the City of Houston will be able to provide stormwa-
ter drainage improvements, drainage analyses, outfall repairs, and other infrastructure improvements.  

Thank you for your consideration.  

Warm regards,

Sallie Alcorn


